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March 26, 2018 

 

Dr. Mysheika Roberts 

Columbus City Health Department 

240 Parsons Avenue 

Columbus, OH  43215 

 

Dear Dr. Roberts: 

 

Project No. 02520011RH0618  

The Office of Populations Affairs (OPA) has recently extended the current Title X funding period from ending on March 

31,2018 to August 31, 2018.  Because of this change in funding periods, ODH has decided to extend the FY18 RHWP 

grant period to August 31, 2018.   

 

Funding levels and visit projections for each county by deliverable is attached.  The funding level is based on 5/12ths of 

the proposed RH19 budget.  Visit levels are based on 5/12ths of the RH19 proposed visits.   

To facilitate this process in a timely manner and to allow you to receive a revised Notice of Award prior to the end of the 

current grant period, ODH has been working to complete the process of reallocation, including preparing an initial budget 

revision.   Once you receive a revised NOA for the extension period, you will need to provide a budget narrative and a 

budget revision which includes any changes to project income.  In addition, you will need to submit a revised Budget 

Overview (Attachment 2) and Revenue Report (Attachment 3).   

 

Your agency is eligible to receive $280,860 in additional RHWP funds.  The additional funds should support services 

through August 31, 2018.  Your agency must submit a budget revision based on $928,860.  Your budget narrative and any 

needed budget revision should be submitted no later than 14 days after the initial NOA is issued via the (Internet) Grants 

Management Information System (GMIS) and in accordance with ODH Grants Administration Policies and Procedures 

(GAPP). 

 

Since this budget revision is required by ODH to adjust your grant award, it will not count against the number of budget 

revisions available this fiscal year.  Dollars designated for a county must be spent for services in that county. 

 

Reporting requirements are attached.  If you have any questions, please call the direct line for your RHWP Consultant or 

the RHWP supervisor, Lori Deacon at Lori.deacon@odh.ohio.gov or (614) 466-6056. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sandra Oxley, Chief 

Bureau of Maternal, Child and Family Health 

 

 

   C:   RHWP Project Director 

RHWP Program Consultants 

 GMIS Sub recipient file 
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